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Dear Mr Adetosoye 
 
Thank you for your letter of 28 July 2022 in reference to ACP-2013-08, regarding the proposal 

to introduce an instrument-based approach to Biggin Hill Airport’s Runway 03.  Please accept 

my apologies for the delayed response. 

 

As you allude to in your letter, developing and assessing a proposal to change airspace design 

is a complex and technical process and our primary statutory duty is to maintain high 

standards of safety. 

 

We appreciate that there has been no public update on the CAA website regarding the activity 

and progress that has been taking place towards the CAA’s decision since the original 

submission from the airspace change proposal (ACP) sponsor was uploaded on 19 May 2017.  

 

However, as you would anticipate, there has been significant ongoing dialogue between the 

CAA and the ACP sponsor since this time.  This has included the request for and submission 

of clarifying comments, updates and supplementary information from the sponsor to support 

the application.   

 

We can confirm that the CAA has now received all requested information and is in the process 

of considering all documentation and responses to form our decision on the ACP.  It is 

estimated that we will make our final decision in late Q3 or early Q4 2022. 
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I hope this addresses your concerns but please let us know if you would like any further 

clarifications. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Richard Moriarty 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE  
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